
CHANGES ARE 
COMING TO WSSC!

We are changing the way we charge for water and sewer use. 
Bring your current WSSC bill to �nd out how our modern,  
simpli�ed rate structure will impact you.

Learn more at our

Talk one-on-one with WSSC sta� about all things water 
and learn about upcoming construction projects.

Learn about our enhanced customer a�ordability 
programs, meet customer service sta� and get your billing 
questions answered.

Meet our community partners and learn about 
available resources for Prince George’s and 
Montgomery County residents.

Montgomery County
Tuesday, May 7, 2019 | 6:30-8:30 p.m.

Walter Johnson High School  •  6400 Rock Spring Drive | Bethesda, MD 20814

Prince George’s County
Tuesday, May 21, 2019 | 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Prince George’s Sports and Learning Complex  •  8001 Sheriff Road | Landover, MD 20785

Bi-County
Tuesday, June 4, 2019 | 6:00-8:00 p.m.

WSSC Headquarters  •  14501 Sweitzer Lane | Laurel, MD 20707

For more information or to request accommodations under Title II of the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, visit wsscwater.com/openhouse 

or call the Communications and Community Relations Office at 301.206.8100

wsscwater.com/openhouse 
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